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Dear Mr. Armstrong

The time to clean up Bishop Tube site is so so overdue. The PADEP needs to act now with a
researched and well documented plan. The plan's highest priority needs to be the health and
safety of the neighboring residents AND the environment. Mediocre plans and feeble attempts
are not good enough. If the PADEP can not get the job done keeping the residents and
environment as the most important party then engage an agency that can.

Sincerely,
Jill Holsclaw

61 Spring Rd
Malvern, PA 19355
United States




